Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: dana@crawfordconsulting.com

Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2013 8:46 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: dehloptoxic, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Report Revision --- Re: RO#0002480 Cargill Alameda Second Semi-Annual 2013
Report

Thanks Jerry. I will send you a revised report and upload it to the ftp site and geotracker.
I already deleted the previous report for geotracker so that should be taken care of.

Thanks again and sorry for the trouble.
--Dana

On Tue, November 19, 2013 8:05 am, Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health wrote:
Hello Dana,

The proposed revisions are okay. Please submit the revised report to
our ftp site. I have copied the Administrator for the ftp site on
this message.

With regard to GeoTracker, let me know if you want me to deny the
original report, which will remove it from the public website.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
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----- Original Message-----

From: dana@crawfordconsulting.com [mailto:dana@crawfordconsulting.com]
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2013 4:42 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Report Revision --- Re: RO#0002480 Cargill Alameda Second
Semi-Annual 2013 Report

Hi Jerry,

Upon uploading files to Geotracker we discovered a data entry error in
the Depth to Water for the 9/4/13 event. Depth to water was entered
into the Water Elevation column. This affected the groundwater level
data table, groundwater contour and groundwater elevation figures in
the report. All the chemistry is correct.

We plan to revise the report to correct the data and re-submit the

report. We'll keep the same cover letter with the 11/13/13 data and on

the title page of the report we'll put Original date submitted:

11/13/13 and Revised date submitted: 11/20/13. Will that be okay with you?
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I'11l also need to delete the report from Geotracker and upload the
revised report.

How do I go about doing that for the ftp upload? 1Is there someone I
should contact?

I apologize for the inconvenience. We want to make sure we correct
everything so it is accurate. Please let me know if you have any
questions.

Thanks,

Dana

On Wed, November 13, 2013 4:36 pm, dana@crawfordconsulting.com wrote:

Jerry,

As requested per the LOP report submittal instructions, Excel tables
from the following report are attached:

RO#0002480_Groundwater Monitoring Results Second Semi-Annual
2013_2013-11-13.pdf

Groundwater Monitoring Results, Second Semi-Annual 2013 Monitoring

Period, Cargill Salt - Alameda Facility, Alameda, California,
Prepared for Cargill Salt by Crawford Consulting Inc., November 13,
2013

Thanks,

Dana C. Johnston

Crawford Consulting, Inc.

4 North Second Street, Suite 650
San Jose, CA 95113

Main Office 408-287-9934
Email: dana@crawfordconsulting.com







